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Unit

Section A  
Building your 
Vocabulary and 
Skills

Section B  
Getting Ready for 
the Speaking Test- 
Parts 2 and 3

Section C
Getting Ready for 
the Speaking Test- 
Part 4

Fashion and 
Appearances

●	� Ways of describing

●	� Topic vocabulary

●	� Understanding the 
situation

●	� Asking for a restatement 

●	� Elaboration questions: 
expressing personal 
preference or experience

Family, Friends, 
and Feelings 

●	� Giving advice 

●	� Topic vocabulary

●	� Presenting a solution to a 
problem

●	� Explaining why you 
didn’t choose the other 
solution 

●	� Elaboration questions: 
expressing a general 
view

Places

●	� Talking about places

●	� Making a choice 

●	� Making suggestions 

●	� Topic vocabulary

●	� Helping someone make a 
decision 

●	� Relying on personal 
experience

●	� Elaboration questions: 
questions with more 
than one part

Media and 
Entertainment

●	� Emphasizing

●	� Comparing two or more 
options (1)

●	� Topic Vocabulary

●	� Choosing an option

●	� Explaining why you 
didn’t choose the other 
solution

●	� Elaboration questions: 
supporting your answers 
with reasons and 
explanations

Travel and 
Transport

●	� Comparing two or more 
options (2)

●	� Topic Vocabulary

●	� Restating information

●	� Using fillers

●	� Elaboration questions: 
focusing on key phrases

Health and 
Nutrition 

●	� Contrasting ideas

●	� Talking about probability

●	� Topic Vocabulary

●	� Choosing an option

●	� Coming up with your 
own solution

●	� Elaboration questions: 
identifying different 
parts to the question

Speaking Tests
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